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Alabama African American Civil Rights Heritage Sites Consortium
Relocates to Historic Birmingham Civil Rights District

Birmingham, AL – We are pleased to announce that effective November 1, 2023, the

Alabama African American Civil Rights Heritage Sites Consortium (www.aaacrhsc.org) has

begun relocating its offices to the Creed63 Coworking Space (www..creed63.com) at 413 16th

St. N, Birmingham, AL 35203. Creed63 is housed in the Arthur Shores Law Center building in

the heart of the Birmingham Civil Rights district.

Arthur Shores was an attorney, Civil Rights activist, and Birmingham City Council

representative. Known as “The Dean of Lawyers,” he was the attorney for Rev. Dr. Martin Luther

King, Jr., Rev. Fred Shuttlesworth, and many other Civil Rights Movement foot soldiers. Attorney

Shores also argued before the United States Supreme Court to integrate The University of

Alabama.

Creed63’s mission is to assist in the economic development and historical dignity of the

local community of the National Historic Civil Rights District and its entrepreneurs by way of

providing a space that is vibrant, promotes culture, and assists entrepreneurs through

community programming, business resources, small business startup education and the

development of sustainability programming for community business owners.

The Consortium is proud to become a part of the Creed63 coworking community, which

provides modern workspace, high-tech meeting rooms, and various office amenities in an area

rooted in Birmingham's civil rights history. The new offices are strategically located near

Consortium founding member sites Sixteenth Street Baptist Church and St. Paul United

Methodist Church, as well as the historic Kelly Ingram Park and Birmingham Civil Rights

Institute.
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